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Dear Parents of Castle Hill Rooksdown,  
 
Wow, what another crazy year/school year we have had!  
We, on fundraising friends, are hoping you have all stayed safe and well. It is that time of year again 
where we can update you on this year’s activities. As you are all aware the majority of events had to 
be cancelled making fundraising incredibly hard. However, through yours and the community’s 
generosity we have managed to raise an incredible £2241.41.  
We have raised the money through the following events: the scarecrow trail, Father’s Day, PJ Day & 
Mufti Day’s.  
 
Each year the school ask us to pledge the donations to certain things each year, for example school 
items or equipment’s, events or school trips, learning resource and children’s presents e.c.t.  
This year, we can confirm that this year we have paid for the following: 
 
£444 – Books for each child at Christmas 
£80 - Easter eggs  
£2300 – Books to fill up the library 
£73.36 – Christmas crackers  
 

Dates for the diary: 
We are running our second annual scarecrow trail on 25th & 26th September. We would love to see 
you all there! We had a fantastic turn out last year and mixed with our fayre this year we are hoping it 
will be bigger and better. If you would like to take part and make a scarecrow, please email 
ffsrooksdown@yahoo.com for more information on how to sign up. A letter giving more information on 
this will follow in the Autumn term.  
 
Just a heads up, we are looking for any teddies / cuddly toys and old crockery that you may have. If 
you could please have a dig around and then on the return to school we will arrange a collection day.  
 
We are also on the look out for a full or part sponsor. If you, or anyone you know, runs a local 
business and would be interested in supporting us along with free advertising. Please do email us 
using the above email address. All support is greatly appreciated. 

 
 
All the team wishes you a happy 6 weeks holiday and we look forward to seeing you all in September  
 
Regards 
CHPS Fundraising Friends.  
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